
‘A Child Centred
Approach’

Tuesday 18 October 2011 9.30am – 2.30pm
Nailsea Tithe Barn, Church Lane, Nailsea BS48 4NG
Keynote Speaker: Jayne Carter, Senior Development Officer, 

Council For Disabled Children

North Somerset Parent Participation Forum presents
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This is a great opportunity for YOU as parents,
relatives, carers and professionals to work together 
to influence changes happening within Disabled and
Additional Needs Children's Services in North
Somerset.

Come and be part of what promises to be a great
open meeting.

To book your place please call:
Paula Edmondson on 07717 706 340
email paulaedmondson@vodafoneemail.co.uk
or Kaddy Thomas on 01934 513 276
email kaddy503@btinternet.com

FREE
EVENT!
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